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Acronyms

CCMS  Culture,  Communication  and  Media  Studies  (University  of
KwaZulu-Natal) (Howard College Campus, Durban)
CKGR Central Kalahari Game Reserve
IGWIA International Working Group for Indigenous Affairs
CPA Community Property Association (Based in Andriesvale)
CRAM Cultural Resources Auditing and Management Project
JFP Jesus Film Project (Based in Kimberly)
LIFE Living in a Finite Environment Program
NNDFN  Nyae  Nyae  Development  Foundation  of  Namibia  (Based  in
Windhoek)
NNFC Nyae Nyae Farmers’ Cooperative (Based in Baraka)
SABC South African Broadcasting Corporation
SASI South African San Institute (Based in Kimberley)
SBB Safaris Botswana Bound (Based in Maun, operating in KD/1 Area)
SI Survival International
SIM Serving in Mission
SACOD Southern African Communications for Development
SWAA South West African Administration
SWAPO South West African People’s Organisation
WIMSA Working  Group  for  Indigenous  Minorities  in  Southern  Africa
(Based in Windhoek, Namibia)

A Note on Pronunciation

All !Kung and San languages have clicks, which are additional consonants. The
most commonly used clicks are:



≠ Alveolar click made by sucking the tongue against the ridge behind the upper
front teeth.
//  Lateral click made at the side of the mouth.
!   Palatal click made by clicking the tongue on the roof of the palate.

For  further  information  on  language  see  Dickens  and  Traill  (1997);  Dickens
(1992); Barnard (1992: xix-xxii).


